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IMAGE MUSICAL VISIT – ROBIN HOOD 

FRIDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 2019 

 

Wednesday, 23 October 2019 

Dear all 

As a school which values performance and Arts opportunities for all children, we are 

delighted to welcome back the Image Musical Theatre team for an in school performance of 

Robin Hood with theatre workshops for all children. 

 

As previously communicated we have taken parent feedback on board, and will be 

alternating the Image Musical Theatre experience and trip to the Theatre Royal, Bath Panto 

each year.  Therefore this year, the Image Musical theatre will visit us and next year the 

school will organise a trip to the Panto at the Theatre Royal. 

 

In order to fund the Image Musical visit, we are asking for a contribution of £3 per child 

towards the cost.  No child will be excluded from the event if contributions are not made, 

however if costs are not met it will effect future arrangements.  

 

The trip is now open on Parent Pay.  If you have any problems accessing ParentPay or 

making a payment on ParentPay, or have any questions regarding this visit, please contact 

the school office. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Liz Ennew (Headteacher) 
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